DENVER COIN CLUB Meeting Minutes July 29, 2010

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:12 PM.

Members present: 54

Guests present: Ron Peterson

Old Business: 75th Anniversary wooden nickels are available for \$3.00 each.

75th Anniversary Dinner was held July 24, 2010, Saturday at the Crowne Plaza Hotel at I-70 & Chambers Road. The event was well attended and all had a very good time. Our guest speaker was Tom Hallenbeck.

Programs: Bob Bair presented a very humorous skit entitled Tony's Coin Shop which showed various types of customers and some of their unusual requests.

Preston Rell gave a talk on copper-nickel Three-Cent Coins produced between 1865 to 1889 with the exception of 1877, 1878 and 1886 in which none were produced. These coins have an interesting history. For coins this old, prices are still relatively low although some dates are very rare and somewhat difficult to find.

New Business: No new business at this meeting.

Coin Shows:

Aurora Coin Show July 31, 2010 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel Dave Fox Show August 21, 2010 at the Jeffco Fairgrounds

Treasurer's Report:	
Beginning balance	
Income	
Expenses	
Ending Balance	

Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Theo Gould and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary